
Box Hill Athletic Club Winter Bulletin 2010 No. 09 

Wednesday 16 June 2010 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Saturday, June 19, Road Race, Ballarat 
Saturday, July 3, TRIVIA NIGHT! 
Saturday, July 10, Coliban Relay, Bendigo 
Wednesday, July 14, BHAC Annual General Meeting 
Saturday, July 17, Cross Country Champs, Bundoora 
 
LAKE WENDOUREE ROAD RACE ON SATURDAY 
The next event on the winter calendar is the 15km road race (5km for juniors) around Lake Wendouree 
in Ballarat, on this Saturday, June 19. Online entries have closed, but if you have not entered but wish 
to run, let us know as soon as possible. Box Hill needs a strong showing to put us in line for this years 
winter premiership.  
 
TRIVIA NIGHT! 
The club's biggest social and fund raising event for the year is less than 3 weeks away! This year the 
Box Hill Athletic Club trivia night will be held on Saturday evening, July 3 at a new venue. We look 
forward to seeing you there! 
When: Saturday 3rd July 2010  
Where: Chatham Primary School, Banool St. Surrey Hills 
Time: 7pm (First question 7.30pm)  
Cost: $20 per person or $35 per couple 
BYO drinks & nibbles, Tea and Coffee provided 
If you can organise a table or even just come on your own, please contact us via return email or call 
Leana on 0402 264 503 (note the wrong phone number for Leana was sent out on the flyer last week!) 
  
We also need auction items for the night. If you can donate anything (or talk some one else into 
donating gifts or services) please let us know as soon as possible. 
 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
The Annual General Meeting of the Box Hill Athletic Club will be held at the clubrooms on Wednesday, 
July 14 at 7:30pm. 
 
GET REGISTERED NOW! 

Registration are now due for the 2010/2011 athletics year. 
Registrations expire on April 1 each year, so if you have not already done so, send in your registration 
forms now so that you are a paid up member and ready for a winter of either racing or preparing for 
next summer! 
Athletes will soon be sent a wristband that they are expected to wear when training at the track to 
show that they are either a registered member or have paid training fees. 
There might be a delay in sending registration numbers to members who have paid their fees (unless 
they are required for winter events) while the wristbands are being sourced. 
 
WINTER SEASON - XCR'10 - CALENDAR 
The Athletic Victoria winter season calendar is shown below. To take part you must be registered for 
the new 2010/2011 season. You must then enter online at the AV website, by either purchasing a 
season's ticket or paying for each individual event. 
 
AV Winter Season Program: 
19-Jun-10 Saturday Road Race Lake Wendouree 
10-Jul-10 Saturday Relay Coliban 
17-Jul-10 Saturday Cross Country Bundoora 
31-Jul-10 Saturday Cross Country Brimbank Park  
28-Aug-10 Saturday Road Relays Sandown 
5-Sep-10 Sunday Road Race Burnley 
18-Sep-10 Saturday Relay The Tan 
 
Contact a member of the winter competition committee if you have any questions. 
 
Graeme Olden ph. 9885 0890        email: golden@sprint.net.au  



Ian and Megan Sloane  ph. 9459 4486  email: iansloane@optusnet.com.au  
Chris O'Connor  ph: 9808 5914 or 0410 490 630   email: coconnor@swin.edu.au  
 
 

 


